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For this is the reason the 

gospel was preached even 

to those who are now 

dead, so that they might 

be judged according to 

human standards in regard 

to the body but live 

according to God in regard 

to the spirit. 

I Peter 4:6 

TODAY’S EVENTS  

• Starting Point, 11:30am, Meeting Room

• 

• 

• Impact, 6 pm, Kid’s Town

ELDER AFFIRMATION 
We will be affirming Rob Hurst for a 
second term as elder on Sunday, 
December 8.. 
 

INTERESTED IN YOUNG ADULT 
MISSION TRIP? 
Be sure to be here December 15 at 5 
pm for an informational meeting. More 
details on the back. 
 

TOY DRIVE 
The toy drive will be December 16,  1-
4 pm, in conjunction with the  food 
pantry. We are accepting gift cards, 
cash, and new toys to be donated. We 
have a table in the foyer to  sign up to 
help with the toy drive.   

 
 

• Family Sunday, December 1 

• HCCYM/Impact Christmas Party, 
December 8 

• 50+ Trip to Yuletide Celebration, 
December 13 

• Christmas Toy Giveaway, 
December 16 

Christmas Schedule 

❖ Christmas Eve Service, 7 pm, 
December 24 

❖ Family Sunday, December 29 (no 
Sunday School) 

❖ Office will be closed December 
24 through January 1. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Visitors, we’re glad 
you’ve joined us in 
worship this morning. 
 

 Please take a moment to fill out the 
Connection Card in your pew and 
place it in the giving boxes at the back 
of the sanctuary OR you can just scan 
the QR code above..  

 
 

 



 

 
 

STATS 
Last week’s attendance 
Last week’s offering 
Weekly Offering Need 

Year to date Offering Need 
Year to date actual offering 
     

 

STARTING POINT  
Starting Point is for anyone who is new to HCC and would like to learn 
more about HCC. A free lunch and childcare are provided. The dates 
are January 19, March 16, May 18, July 27, September 21, and 
November 9 next year. 

BECOME A PARTNER 
• With Christ – We want all people to become a disciple of 
Jesus Christ. If you have questions or would like to take the next 
step in becoming a Christian, please fill out a connection card, meet 
with leadership at the invitation or contact the HCC office.  

• With HCC- If you are already an immersed disciple of Jesus 
and would like to become an HCC partner, please fill out a 
connection card, meet with leadership at the invitation or contact 
the HCC office.  

EQUIP – THE RHYTHM OF A DISCIPLE’S LIFE 

When does playing music go from being dreaded to fun? It starts 
getting fun when you feel the rhythm and join in. In the same way, a 
disciple’s life gets more doable when you take the time to learn its 
rhythms. This fall, we will learn how to live in the rhythm of a disciple’s 
life - how to learn and unlearn habits, how to pray, how to suffer well, 
how to live in community, how to forgive people, how to make a 
disciple, etc. Join us on Sunday evenings, 6-7:30. 

PARTNERSHIP TRACK  
Partnership Track is a 5-week program at 8:45 am in Room 4 (west 
side of sanctuary). Take your next steps in your faith journey as a 
follower of Jesus Christ.. Watch for dates. 
 

WEEK AT A GLANCE (NOVEMBER 24-30) 

SUNDAY 
  8:00a Morning Prayer………………….…..…... 
  8:45a Sunday School…………………….…..... 
10:00a Worship……..…………………………….. 
  6:00p RISE/IMPACT………………………….… 

EQUIP……………………………..…….. 

TUESDAY 
  12:00p Homeless Ministry………………………. 

THURSDAY 
 HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

THROUGHOUT THE WEEK 
 Life Groups…..…….…………...……...... 

View this week’s newsletter and calendar of events on our website.  

50+ EVENTS 
On December 5, we will meet at HCC at 9 am to bake cookies, have 
lunch at Cracker Barrel in Plainfield at 11:30 am, then head to 
Worthington Place in Camby to deliver cookies, sing Christmas songs 
and play board games with the residents. Anyone is welcome to join us. 

SUPERSTART REGISTRATION OPEN 
Registration on the Church Center App is now open for fourth-sixth 
graders for SuperStart  - a two-day event = February 28 through March 
1.  Spots fill up quickly so please register soon. 

YOUNG ADULT SHORT-TERM MISSION TRIP MEETING   
This team will spend a week in the towns of Cruz Blanca and Chivoc in 
Guatemala to share the love of Jesus through a VBS, home visits and 
home water purification systems.  We will be working with the UNUM 
International Mission who is there to spread the good news of Jesus. 
The team will depart on Saturday, May 17 and return Saturday, May 
24.  If you are interested in this trip please attend the informational 
meeting on Sunday, December 15 at 5 pm. We will share the details of 
the trip and expectation of those who will be part of the team.  If you 
cannot make the meeting but would like to find out more information 
please contact Steve Whitaker or Tim Gephart. 
swhitaker@hazelwoodchristian.org; tgephart@hazelwoodchristian.org. 
We are excited to bring this team together and make an impact for 
Christ this coming spring.  

FAMILY SUNDAY 
We will be having Family Sunday on December 1 so our elementary 
students will be with us in adult worship. Preschoolers will still meet in 
Kid’s Town. There will be no RISE/Impact or Equip that night. 

THANK YOU 
Thank you, Rob and Jacob Hurst, Jon Emrick, Jason Stuckey, Carsen 
Cummings, and the boys’ youth group.  Your willingness and kindness 
to go the extra effort is truly inspiring, and we are blessed to have you 
as part of our lives at HCC.   God Bless.  Michael and Rita Leach. 

ORDINATION 
Noah is being ordained at Wilmington Church of Christ, 909 W. Locust 
Street, Wilmington, OH  45177, at the 9:30 and 11 am service on 
Sunday, December 1. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Volunteers are needed in the Children’s areas.  If interested please 
contact Haley at hwolford@hazelwoodchristian.org. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

                  327 
    $18,630.52 
   $21,000.00 

          $966,000.00 
                         $865,184.51 

Prayer Room 
Classrooms 
Sanctuary 
Loft/Kid’s Town 
Room 11 
 

Fellowship Hall 

Various 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Congratulations to Max and Michaela Cathala on the birth of their 
daughter Aurora and also to Natalie and Jacob on the birth of  their 
daughter Rosalie May Taylor! 

GIVING  
• There are multiple ways to give:  

• Place cash or check in the giving boxes.  

• Mail your donation to the church office. 

• Online giving using our website, Church Center app 
on your mobile device or the web version of the app 
at hccinfo.churchcenter.com. 

• Text “$amount GIVE” to 84321. 
 
 

NEW TO HCC? 
Welcome! We’re glad you have joined us today and we hope you 
have an amazing worship experience and are encouraged to take the 
next step in your relationship with God. Please take a moment to fill 
out the Connection Card and place it in the giving boxes at the back 
of the sanctuary. 
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